

## Dear Parents.

We have been learning lots of interesting things about apples and many other things related to apples. We have heard lots of stories, discussed the seasons of the year, and what apple trees would look like during the different seasons. If you haven't heard the story of "The Little Red House," please ask your child to retell the story.

We have also been reading and talking about Johnny Appleseed. Johnny Appleseed was a real person! He lived during the late 1700s and planted lots of apple trees in America. He is remembered for wearing a "pot" on his head. To celebrate his birthday, we have planned a few activities for \_\_\_\_\_\_\_

- Please bring a cooking pot to school that will fit on his/her head.
  Please label your pot with your name on the bottom. No lids, please.
- Bring an apple to school for us to use for sorting, graphing, and making applesauce!
- ▼ If your child has overalls, this would be a great day to wear them!

## Sincerely,



